
Dasso, Kevin 

1/4/2010 12:09:29 PM
From:
Sent:

Blanchard, Billie C. (bcb@cpuc.ca.gov)To:

Yeung, Manho (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MXY6); 
Thalman, Jon Eric (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JETg); Redacted

; Lewis, Kenneth E.

Cc:
Redacted
(kll@cpuc.ca.gov); Allen, Meredith
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Kraska, David (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DTK5)

Bee:
Subject: RE: Renewables_CAISO_RETI_Nov_16_2009.PPT

Billie,

I just realized we did not provide you our suggestions for the holiday break. I apologize for the delay. 
Here are our suggestions. We would prefer to keep the last slide. Please let me know if you have any 
follow up questions.

Thanks,

Kevin

From: Blanchard, Billie C. [mailto:bcb@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2009 11:29 AM 
To: Dasso, Kevin 
Cc: Lewis, Kenneth E.
Subject: RE: Renewables_CAISO_RETI_Nov_16_2009.PPT

Kevin

Thank you for your time. As to the last slide, it is PG&E’s call as to whether we keep them I the 
powerpoint.

Look forward to your edits if any

Billie

From: Dasso, Kevin [mailto:KxD4@PGE.COM] 
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2009 7:43 PM

SB GT&S 0319403

mailto:bcb@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:kll@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:bcb@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:KxD4@PGE.COM


To: Blanchard, Billie C.
Cc: Lewis, Kenneth E.
Subject: RE: Renewables_CAISO_RETI_Nov_16_2009.PPT

Billie,

We will take a look and get back to you. We would like to keep the last slide in unless it creates 
concern for you.

Kevin

From: Blanchard, Billie C. [mailto:bcb@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2009 1:26 PM 
To: Dasso, Kevin 
Cc: Lewis, Kenneth E.
Subject: FW: Renewables_CAISO_RETI_Nov_16_2009.PPT
Importance: High

Kevin

I realized in sending these slides out for final comment (see below) that I did not have you on 
the email list. I would very much appreciate it if you or some designated person at PG&E 
could review your particular slides again before I put it up on the website with Ken Lewis’s 
permission. I had identified a couple of questions for PG&E.

Thank you

Billie Blanchard

Energy Division CEQA Unit

703-2068

From: Blanchard, Billie C.
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2009 5:26 PM
To: Gary.Schoonyan@sce.com; 'JOrge.Chacon@sce.com'; 'Thomas.Burhenn@sce.com';

SB GT&S 0319404

mailto:bcb@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Gary.Schoonyan@sce.com


'steven.mavis@sce.com'; 'Patricia Arons'; 'Dana.Cabbell@sce.com'; 'Antonio.Velarde@sce.com'; 
'PPettingill@caiso.com'
Cc: Lukins, Chloe; Lewis, Kenneth E.
Subject: FW: Renewables_CAISO_RETI_Nov_16_2009.PPT
Importance: High

Everyone:

We have incorporated your comments on these slides. However, Chloe and I have a 
few noted comments/questions for your review and input as well as any other changes 
that you may have before we post it on our website. If at all possible, we would like 
your final input by Nov. 30-.

We have made it clear that this information is subject to change. We would really like
to hear from the ISO as well.

Thank you so much for your help

Billie Blanchard

CPUC Energy Division

415-703-2068

From: Lukins, Chloe
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2009 4:28 PM 
To: Blanchard, Billie C.; Lewis, Kenneth E.
Subject: Renewables_CAISO_RETI_Nov_16_2009.PPT

Comments? I'd like to send this back out to SCE, PG&E, and ISO for a final check before we post.

SB GT&S 0319405


